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Medicines administration is an important part of the
treatment of many patients. Achieving a therapy tailored to
individual patients, with a maximum of therapeutic eﬀects
and a minimum of adverse eﬀects, can be challenging. It
requires significant eﬀorts by patients, informal caregivers,
interprofessional teams of healthcare providers, and the
healthcare system. It also involves respectful agreements
of all stakeholders on responsibilities throughout the
complex process of pharmaceutical care.
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This Special Issue of the International Journal of
Environmental Research and Public Health is devoted to
making a substantial contribution to the implementation
of pharmaceutical care for the benefit of patients and
health services. We welcome manuscripts within this
scope, based on varied healthcare settings, patient
populations or healthcare professions. We encourage
translational research that tests new approaches
incorporating person-centred design or technology
support or considering implementation strategies.
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Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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